
Office of the Vice-Principal Academic & Dean 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Chairs and Academic Directors 
Cc: Chairs and Academic Directors’ Assistants 

From:  Ahmed Allahwala, Special Advisor on Experiential Education 

Date:  22 June 2020 

Re:   Remote Experiential Learning Resources 

The Office of the Vice-Provost Innovations in Undergraduate Education & Academic Programs has 
put together a webinar series and other resources on Remote Experiential Learning.  Please 
share the memo with faculty in your units.  

Dr. Al Hearn, Educational Developer Experiential Learning, Centre for Teaching & Learning, 
continues to be available for one-on-one consultations related to experiential learning design and 
implementation. Al can be reached at al.hearn@utoronto.ca 

Thank you 

Ahmed Allahwala 
Special Advisor on Experiential Education  
Office of the Vice-Principal Academic & Dean 

https://www.utsc.utoronto.ca/vpdean/messaging-ovpd-regarding-coronavirus-covid-19

